
Thanks for the mail. I will be happy to continue. 
Regards, 
 
Dr. Abhijit Mitra 
Faculty Member, Department of Marine Science 
University of Calcutta 
35, B.C. Road 
Kolkata 700 019 (W.B) 
Ph: 09831269550 
 

 
From: editor.jmsrd@omicsinc.com 
To: abhijit_mitra@hotmail.com 
Subject: Important 
Date: Thu, 15 Oct 2015 12:29:05 +0530 

Dear Dr. Abhijit Mitra, 
Greetings from the Journal Marine Science Research & Development! 
  
We hope you are doing great. We would like to thank you, for being associated with our Journal as an 
Editorial Board. To progress and run a journal successfully, we are depending on our Board members like 
you. We need your assurance so that you will help us in regular editorial duties whenever required.  
  
We request you to continue as our editorial board member. From our side we can promise that the 
work load will be low. If you are not willing to continue please let us know. 
  
Kindly mail us your valuable decision at earliest. 
  
Thanks and Regards, 
Eva Alice 
Editorial Coordinator 
Journal of Marine Science Research & Development 
OMICS INTERNATIONAL 
 


